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Re: Paragraph 1 of Protocol no. 125 

Anoendix 5 

To U.S. Secretary of State Dean Rusk 

Washington, 

Please accept, Mr. Secretary, my sincere condolences on the tragic death of President of 

the United States of America John F. Kennedy at the hands of an assassin. 

It is my hope that the process of reducing international tension beginning with the signing 

of the Moscow Treaty, which was valued highly by the late president, will be continued and will 

do honor to the memory of the deceased. 

A. Gromyko 
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